
www.chamberlainlaw.com

Contact 

Houston
1200 Smith Street, Suite 1400

Houston, Texas 77002-4310

Tel: 713.658.1818

Fax: 713.658.2553

Atlanta
191 Peachtree Street, N.E.,

Forty-Sixth Floor

Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Tel: 404.659.1410

Fax: 404.659.1852

Philadelphia
50 South 16th Street, Suite

1700

Philadelphia, PA 19102

Tel: 610.772.2300

Fax: 610.772.2305

San Antonio
112 East Pecan Street, Suite

1450

San Antonio, Texas 78205

Tel: 210.253.8383

Fax: 210.253.8384

“The IRS Could Get $80 Billion. Your Clients May Have
More Tax Problems,” Barron’s
Phil Karter quoted in Barron's Article “The IRS Could Get $80 Billion. Your
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“The IRS Could Get $80 Billion. Your Clients May Have More Tax Problems,”

Barron’s

In an article published on August 10, 2022 by Barron’s, Chamberlain Hrdlicka's

Philadelphia-based Shareholder Phil Karter discusses the importance of responding

to an IRS notice as it relates to the potential increase in audit enforcement from the

IRS following the implementation of the Inflation Reduction Act of 2022.

“Little problems can become big ones if IRS notices are ignored,” explains Karter. The

article further explains that the IRS can impose burdensome penalties, interest costs,

garnishments and liens on property.

To learn more, view the full article here.


